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A Meeting of the school governors took place on Thursday 15th March 2018. 

After reviewing the Minutes of previous meetings, the main points considered were:- 

 Arrangements for the budget setting meeting for the next financial year. 

 The plans to replace the temporary portacabin dining room. 

 Redevelopment of the playground and Bowfell outdoor area. 

 

 

Mrs Coker was thanked for the massive amount of work she put into ensuring that we had a good Health and 

Safety audit on 27th February 2018. 

 

Governors asked for their congratulations to be passed on to pupils and the staff who coached them in the recent 

cross country running, gymnastics and lacrosse events. Well done to all! 

 


